
From: glenviewfarm@bigpond.com <glenviewfarm@bigpond.com>  
Sent: Saturday, 26 April 2025 8:24 AM 
To: glenviewfarm@bigpond.com 
Cc: glenviewfarm@bigpond.com 
Subject: Wollongong High Reunion 2026 
 
SAVE THIS DATE PLEASE :   
 
 SATURDAY LUNCH 10TH OCTOBER 2026 
 
Wollongong High Reunion 
 
For all those who began at Wollongong High in first form in 1959. Many 
of you left high school in 1961 while others continued to the Leaving 
Certificate in 1963. 
 
This is very early notice for our reunion but many of you may already be 
planning holidays for 2026 or you may now live interstate or overseas.  
 
Our 50th Reunion was in 2013 where so many of us caught up. We are 
too late for the 60th Reunion however 2026 will mark the 80th birthday 
for most of us, a good enough reason to celebrate. 
 
At this stage the venue has not been decided however it will be in 
Wollongong. 
 
Of course your partners are very welcome.  
 
I will send a follow up note to request help to find those whose email 
address is no longer current. Many  were working in 2013 and their 
email address reflects this. 
 
Best wishes 
Sue Condon (Bannister)  
+61409668531 
 
 


